DKIS — AN IB SCHOOL FOR 25 YEARS

Dear Head of School,
Congratulations on your twenty five-year anniversary of becoming an 1B World School!

Thank you for your hard work, dedication and contribution to the success of the
IB's mission.

We know that it takes a community to make your IB Programme successful, so we would
also like to acknowledge the people who made it happen. We send our deepest gratitude
to you, the programme coordinator, educators, the parents and the students, without
whom none of this would be possible

We look forward to celebrating more milestones with you

All the best,

i

Adrian Kearney
Director of 1B World Schools




